
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 9, 2021 
 

 

Vienna Theatre Company (virtually) presents ‘Dear Elizabeth’ 
 
The Vienna Theatre Company will perform Dear Elizabeth: A Play in Letters from Elizabeth 
Bishop to Robert Lowell and Back Again the final weekend of March and first weekend of April. 
Ticketed virtual performances are at 7:30 pm Friday and Saturday, March 26 and 27 and April 2 
and 3; 2 pm matinees will be staged Sunday, March 28, and Saturday, April 3. The production is 
directed by Jessie Roberts.  
 
The play is drawn from one of the greatest correspondences in literary history between two of 
the 20th century’s most brilliant American poets.   
 
Playwright Sarah Ruhl adapted more than 400 published letters spanning decades, continents 
and political eras to bring to life on stage the tale of an unconventional friendship and intimacy, 
both platonic and romantic. 
 
Tickets are $15 each and may be purchased at viennatheatrecompany.org.  
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